
 

Edna Maguire Elementary School PTA 
PTA Association Meeting 

Wednesday, March 7, 2018 6:30 pm 

 
Attendance was not formally taken: Quorum was met based on about 50 people in the room. 
Leo Kostelnik, Cristin Coleman, PTA exec bd members, PTA members, Edna Parents and 

Interim Police of Chief for Mill Valley Jackie Graf-Reis 
 

1. Call to Order​ at 6:30 by Kristine Erving 
a. Nominating slate for the 2018-2019 exec bd was reviewed. We still have 

president and EVP as open positions and although we have identified people for 
the other positions, nothing is final. We have advertised in the weekly, spread the 
word on our own but still need people. Voting is at April 4th meeting.  

2. Treasurer’s Report 
a. Approval of checks - check numbers 1999-2005 for the amount of $50, 893.43 

were reviewed. Lauren moved to approve, Sharon seconded, all in favor, 0 
oppose, 0 abstain 

3. Executive Report 
a. PTA survey to go out to all parents, one thing we are focusing on is ranking the 

importance of events at the school 
4. VP Report: 

a. Garden - garden faire is April 29th from 11-3. It is a huge community event, not 
just an edna event. Garden workday is coming up on March 18th to prepare for it. 
Come help.  

b. Community: 
i. Muffins for moms is on May 11th from 7:45-8:30 
ii. Donuts for dads is on June 1st from 7:45-8:30 
iii. Woody’s provides ice cream to the whole school on June 14th 

c. Programs - Mustang Maker’s Night is changing to May 9th from 5-8. Parent 
volunteers are needed to help run some booths, commercial vendors will also be 
coming in.  

5.  Principal’s Report: 
a. ITAV April 25th - Parenting Boys 
b. May 5th - Dad’s club poker/casino night at the Mill Valley Golf Clubhouse. Taco 

truck, drinks, professionally taught poker and other games. Also, calling out for 
members/dads to help chair future events.  

c. Kiddo Day coming up in May.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:46 p.m.. Notes taken by Sharon Nakatani  
 


